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Children’s Learning Center
AT MITCHELL COLLEGE

Open House!
Saturday, March 30  

10 -11:30am
Come discover why New London’s newest preschool may be the perfect fit  

for your family! At our March 30, 2019 Open House, you’ll: 

Program is designed for children ages 3-5 years
Full day and half day programs begin  

August 26, 2019

Info and registration for the school year at

Get a sneak peek at the Reggio Emilia teaching approach and meet our teachers
Participate in family activities
Pick up information regarding the program
Have an opportunity to register your child/ren for the 2019/20 school year

 
The Children’s Learning Center is adjacent to the Mitchell College  

campus in the historic Chappell Cottage at Mitchell Woods.   
No registration or RSVP necessary for the event.  

Parking will be available in the Children’s Learning Center parking lot and on Montauk Avenue.
 


